
 

 

 

 

    
ARE YOU LOOKING FOR CHILD 

CARE DUE TO COVID-19? 
 

 

If COVID-19 has left you searching for child care, 
contact Solano Family & Children’s Services  
at (707) 863-3950, Ext. 709 to connect with  
a Referral Specialist who can generate a list  

of providers with openings in your area. 
 

Monday through Friday 
8:30 AM to 5:00 PM 

 

OR 
 

Complete a child care request form ANYTIME at: 
https://www.solanofamily.org/child-care-referrals/ 

 
NEED HELP PAYING  
FOR CHILD CARE?  

 
 

We have Emergency Child Care Funding for families 
needing services due to the COVID-19 pandemic and 
being classified as Essential Workers.  These funds 
are only for parents/caretakers who are classified as 
Essential Workers and currently need child care in  

order to perform their job.  Income eligibility guidelines 
are looser than usual for these temporary services,  

which are only available until June 30, 2020. 
 

Call (707) 864-4658 or email 
wpadilla@solanofamily.org 

SOLANO FAMILY & CHILDREN’S SERVICES 
www.solanofamily.org 

 


